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Reexamination of the provisions of 8. 2638 indicates
that while it was satisfactory, experiences over ths past
faw memthe have indicated that eertain edditions to that
0ill would be most helpful to this +« We have, there.
fore, included them in the accompany draft bill. I am
2lso enclosing a detalled énalysis of the new provisions,
30 that you may readlly see the additions to 3. 2688.

Sincerely yowrs,

H., H. HILENXOETTER
2ar Admirel, U3N
Direotor of Central Intelligence
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CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY
Washington 25, D. C.

15 Décember 1948

JN

The Honorable ' X
The Director of the ‘i
Bureau of' the Budget
~ Bureau of the Budget
Washington 25, D. C.

~ Dear Mr. Wcbb:

s+ In accordance with the letter of the President, dated
"6 November 1948, regarding proposed agency legislative pro-

- grams for the coming session, and my reply to ycu of 29

" November 1948, I am forwarding herewith the text of proposed
- .legislation for the Central Intelligence Agency..

""" This proposed bill 1s substantizlly the same as S. 26€8
(Rogort No. 1302) which was passed by the Senate on 19 June
1048. A similar bill, H.R. 5871 (Report No. 1853), was

unonimously approved by the Armed Services Committee of the
Housc of Representatives, but was not passed when lack of
time in the closing hours of the session prevented 1lts

being called up. Bureau of the Budget approval of last
year's draft wes contained in & letter to me from Mr. Elmer
B. Staats, Assistant Director of the Burcau of the Budget,
dated 6 April 1948. The full concurrence of the Comptroller
%gﬁgral was contalned in his letter to you dated 12 Merch

- Reexomination of the provisions of S. 2688 indicetes
that while it ‘was satisfactory, experiences over the past
few months have indicated that certcain additions to that
b11ll would be most hclpful to this Agency. We have, there-
fore, included them in the accompanying draft bill. I am
also enclosing o detailed enalysis of the new provisions,
so that you may readily see the additions to S. 20688.

Sincerecly yours,
/s/ R. H. Hillenkoetter
R..H., HILLENKOETTER

Rear Admiral, USN
Director of Central Intelligence
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